
 
 

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

UMATILLA COUNTY TRANSPORTATION ADVISORY 
COMMITTEE VACANCY 

 
The Umatilla County Board of Commissioners is accepting 
applications from residents interested in serving on the Umatilla 
County Transportation Advisory Committee (UCTAC). The 
Umatilla County Transportation Advisory Committee consists of 
nine members, each serving a four-year term, representing 
population groups as defined in OAR 732-040-0035. 
 
Application materials are available on the county website:                                  
https://umatillacounty.gov/departments/planning/land-use-hearings 
 
For more information, call 541-278-6246 or email 
Megan.Davchevski@umatillacounty.gov.  Position is open until 
filled. However, the County will review initial applications every 
two weeks. 
 
Umatilla County Community Development Department 
January 25, 2024 
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